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Greetings,

I, not regulators, should be able to choose the investments that are right for me. Public
investments should be available to all of the public, not just the privileged. Stop making
terrible regulations that promote an increase in wealth inequality and make it more difficult to
overcome the gap. Stop attempting to create a caste system in America.

While you're at it, please also go ahead and remove the pattern day trading rules.

Thank you,
Ryan Cullison
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